Public Notice Attachment

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Waterways Regulation Program

Notice of License Application pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 91
Waterways License Application Number W02-0494
Notification Date: November 15, 2002

Public notice is hereby given of the application by the Refuse Energy Systems Company to
construct and maintain an intertidal float and hay staddle blind in the Pines River in the
municipality of Saugus. The proposed use of the structure is to provide wildlife observation and
noncommercial docking and boating access to navigable waters and is a water dependant project.

The Department will consider all written comments submitted 30 days subsequent to the
“Notification Date”. A public hearing may be held upon written request by the municipal
official. Furthermore, a municipality, ten citizen group or any aggrieved person that has
submitted comments may also “petition of intervene” to become a party before the close of the
comment period. Failure to submit such petition will result in the waiver of any rights to an
adjudicatory hearing. For information call (978)661-7600. Plans and documents for this
application are on file with the Department for public viewing at the address below. Written
comments should be addressed to J. Sprague, Section Chief, DWW, 205A Lowell Street,
Wilmington, MA 01887.



